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Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I meant to send you a copy of the review 
of your book, but just didn't get around to it. 

"Hedge of Roses" certainly comes up to the high 
standards you have set in myxkx your literary work. I've just 
seen a copy of Jewish Life and am looking forward to reading 
your piece on the New Theology. 

I can easily imagine the many demands made on 
your time, yet I would like to invite you to write for The 
Observer. Subject matter is up to you, but it is a good idea 
to let me know what you plan to atoid possible duplication. 

Should it not be possible for you to write an 
article, perhaps you might care to comment on some matter 
discussed in our publication. We are most anxious to hear 
from people like yourself, I might say, even more so if you 
have some critical comments. 

Pyease let me hear from you. 
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